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July 16, 2019 

 

 

On behalf of the Georgia ABLE Program Corporation, we would like to cordially invite you to an 

informational presentation regarding Georgia STABLE, Georgia’s savings plan for people with 

disabilities. The presentation will be given by Doug Jackson, the Deputy Director of the national 

STABLE program and will be held on Thursday, August 29, 2019, from 7:00-8:30 p.m. at the 

Loudermilk Conference Center, 40 Courtland Street, NE, Atlanta, GA 30303 

(https://loudermilkcenter.com/).  

 

As a Georgia resident living with disabilities or a family member or caregiver of someone with 

disabilities, we want to make you aware of the excellent opportunity provided by the Georgia 

STABLE Savings Plan. It is our desire to support you and to help build a brighter future for you 

and all those you love. If you are available, please plan to join us on Thursday evening, August 

29, to take advantage of the occasion to learn and ask questions about a great resource to you. 

 

Thank you for being a vibrant and essential part of the culture here in Georgia. We are grateful for 

what you bring to all of us and very much hope to see you on Thursday, August 29! 

 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Frank Berry, Chairman 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
 

 

 

Judy Fitzgerald, Vice-Chairman 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
 

 

 

Lynne Riley, Administrative Officer 

Georgia ABLE Program Corporation 
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